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DSO-Updates and Div activities 
Divisions 1, 3, 5, 6 report MEP activities in AWW, Spill Reports, MS Awareness and 
Dock walker training and Clean up of the CG Pier in Monterey.  
  
Reminders AWW is a 70V Mission, Dock Walking is a 70N Mission, Ferry Vessel 
Audit is a 80G Mission and presenting a Marine Safety topic on missions or 
environmental protection is either 06B, or 70K if you are a MS staff officer any level. 
 
Div 3 will have Dockwalker trainings in March in Stockton and Isleton.  Flyer is at 
http://dbw.parks.ca.gov  
 
Div 4 is planning to visit So. Bay Marina’s to check environmental practices, provide 
MS materials to park rangers & boaters and pass along AWW material during 
boating safety classes at Bass Pro in San Jose-mid April. 
 
A Workshop on Aquatic Invasive Species Prevention will be held for CA Water Way 
users In San Jose on April 4 from 0845 to 1445 at Anderson Lake Co. Park 19245 
Malaguerra Ave, Morgan Hill.  Register by March 30.  Workshop partner  is Santa 
Clara County Parks. 
This Workshop will also be held in Sacramento on April 12, register by April 6 and  
In Sausalito on Weds June 13- Register by June 8 
Contact vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov  for more information. 
 
Central Coast Contingency Planning Sub-Committee meeting to be held on Apr 26 at 
Moss Landing Harbor Dist. office ,7881 Sandholdt Rd from 1700-1900. 
 
Marine Safety SO’s and FSO’s should always be aware of Workshops, Meetings and 
Events where topics that inform, train and guide the public in Marine Environmental 
Issues are happening.  Our State and County Agencies can help.  

mailto:vmatuk@coastal.ca.gov


Info on these classes and Workshops are also sent out by RBS.    
   
Domestic Inspections and Exams 
UPV Exams 
ADSO reports 2 UPV Exams were completed in Jan/Feb.  The ADSO also assisted LT 
Walker in conducting a boarding officer class at STASF on Feb 14 regarding COI 
(Certificate of Inspection), UPV (Uninspected Passenger Vessels-6pack operator) 
and ORV’s (Oceanic Research Vessel) Exams.  A training at Station Golden Gate is 
scheduled for Mar 14. 
It is important for boarding personnel to recognize the differences between 
Recreational boats, Commercial Fish, UPV and ORV’s and how the Rules apply to 
each. 
 
Ferry Vessel Audits 
ADSO-MS/FVA reports No Ferry Vessel Audits completed in February.  Take note 
that there will be a refresher training for Auditing at D Train this year. This class is 
required every two years for those auditors who have completed 2 Audit Missions 
each year.  If you’ve missed your yearly audits, you should take the refresher each 
year. 
 
Commercial Fishing 
Crab Season and Dockside Exams will be coming up in May, along with an initial or 
refresher training.   
 
Incident Management Division 
Abandoned-Derelict Vessel and the new Shoreline Cleanup Assessment Technology 
(SCAT) will be presented at D Train on Saturday morning.  Be sure to attend if you 
plan to take your boat out on patrol or you plan a Land Mobile Mission or an Air 
Patrol.  
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